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Mr. John E. Kieling, Acting Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 

Re: Revised Permit Renewal Application 
 Triassic Park Waste Disposal Facility  

Dear Mr. Kieling: 

In response to your comments dated February 5, 2013, Gandy Marley, Inc. (GMI) is submitting 
the enclosed revised permit renewal application for the Triassic Park Waste Disposal Facility.  
Each comment from the Hazardous Waste Bureau (HWB) has been addressed in the enclosed 
response to comments document.  Where applicable, issues discussed in these responses have 
been incorporated into the revised permit renewal documents.  

GMI is submitting two copies of the application and electronic files of the complete application.  
The electronic files being submitted include the following: 

 Compiled PDF files for each volume of the permit renewal application.  

 PDF files providing redline-strikeout versions of each changed section. 

If you have any comments or questions regarding the permit renewal application or need any 
additional information, please feel free to contact me at (505) 883-6250.   

Sincerely, 

DANIEL B. STEPHENS & ASSOCIATES, INC. 
 
 
 
Gundar Peterson Tom Golden 
Senior Engineer Project Engineer 
 
GP/TG/rpf 
Enclosures 
cc: Ms. Neelam Dhawan/Mr. Dave Cobrain, NMED Hazardous Waste Bureau 
 Mr. Larry Gandy/Mr. Mike Marley, Gandy Marley, Inc. 
 Pete Domenici/Lorraine Hollingsworth, Domenici Law Firm, P.C. 


